COMMUNICATION - C9

ITEM 5

Committee of the Whole (Public Meeting)
October 6, 2020

rrom: Gio [
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 2:03 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] 19 Isaiah Drive Household - Re:Subsection 34 (11) of Planning Act, R.S.0. 1990, c

P. 13 as amended

Greetings,
I am emailing you on behalf of the household at [JJjisaiah Drive Vaughan ONtario|JJjJj / Rosa Illlle: Subsection 34

(11) of Planning Act, R.S.0. 1990, c P. 13 as amended
Notice of public hearing committee of the whole (File OP.20.008, File Z.20.016)

| do not agree with the plans provided to us via mail as we feel it would be a disruption to our residential property for various
reasons pertaining to volume and accessibility.

| also feel that the guidelines need to outline the negative impacts this will have on the infrastructure and traffic volume which
already exists.

A retail development would be much more beneficial and lucrative for the residents and the city of Vaughan. We feel that
there is not enough retail developments in this area and adding more residential properties would be problematic for seniors
and accessibility.

Please advise on the next steps, the current status on things, as well as the protocols on the live council taking place on
Tuesday October 13th at 9am.

Thank you

Kind Regards,

Rosa I

I
[l 1saiah Drive Vaughan Ontario||



